
House bill H8182 is horrible. Homeowners who rent are fighting powerful hotel conglomorates as well 
as  arrogant homeowners, who want to block families from vacationing in Narragansett. Please 
defend  our right to rent as well as the small businesses that rely on tourism 
Please also defend people who want to vacation near the ocean but cannot afford hotel rates 
Judith Perreault 
108 Kingstown Road 
Narragansett 
 
 
 
 


